
 

 

 

 
 

Road work on portions of Route 149, Main Street, and 

River Road in Marstons Mills 

 
Construction is scheduled to start the week of January 21, 

2019 and will continue through spring 2019, then will 

cease for the summer, and then resume after Labor Day 

through December 2019.  Normal work hours will be 

between 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday.  

The project area is Route 149 between Route 28 and 

Lovell’s Lane, and includes the south ends of Main Street 

and River Road.  The project objectives are to improve 

pedestrian and bicycle access and overall traffic safety, 

rehabilitate aging infrastructure, and enhance the 

streetscape.  The project scope will include new/improved 

sidewalks, landscaping, decorative street lighting, new or 

resurfaced pavement, improved crosswalks, a boardwalk 

along Mill Pond, additional parking, and drainage 

improvements.  See the eWeekly newsletter on the 

Town’s website for updates.  Additional information is 

posted under Public Works – Projects and Updates on the 

website. 

 
For any questions or additional information, contact: 

 
Paul Graves, P.E. 

509-790-6400 

paul.graves@town.barnstable.ma.us 
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